
 

 
November 16, 2023 
 
 
 
Amber Sagnotti 
Jachter Family Wines 
Via email: asagnotti@jachterwine.com 
 
 
Re: New System and Well (PR#112-2023) 
 Jachter Family Wines (PWS ID# 95725) 
 Final Approval 
 
  
  
Dear Amber: 
 
On November 13, 2023, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the September 18, 2023 
conditional approval letter, with the exception of the overflow and vents for the two buried 
2,500-gallon tanks. The water system acknowledged the risk of not having vents or overflows 
on these two tanks. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
ec:  Sarah Schwab, REHS, Oregon Department of Agriculture 

 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Drinking Water Services  

 

 Tina Kotek, Governor 

800 NE Oregon Street, #640 
Portland, OR 97232-2162 

Phone: 971-201-9794 
Fax: 971-673-0694 

www.healthoregon.org/dwp  


